
Greetings from the  
Home Nutrition Support Program  

 

 
 
     

This is a friendly reminder to please order enough formula & supplies 
to last through the Holiday Season.  

 
For the Adult and Pediatric Programs:  
Please be sure to put in your December order by December 6th to ensure you 
will receive your order before the holidays. There will be no regular deliveries 
after December 20nd. Regular deliveries will resume on January 2nd, 2025 

 
Both Programs will be closed:  
December 25th - 26th, 2024 and January 1st, 2025.  

   
We wish you the very best during the Holidays and 

throughout the New Year! 


